
Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your child's 

health assessment. 

Appointment Details: 

• Date: [Appointment Date] 

• Time: [Appointment Time] 

• Location: [Office Address] 

Please ensure to bring any relevant medical records and a list of any concerns you may have 

about your child's health. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, feel free to contact our office at [Office Phone 

Number]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your child's health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Health Center Name] 


